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Serious Injuries Avoided In Brown Co Plane Crash
(KNZA)--Details continue to trickle in regarding the Friday morning plane crash that happened north
of Fairview.

Investigators say the pilot of the crop duster was apparently reporting engine problems, and was
looking for a place to land, prior to the plane reportedly crashing into a power pole shortly before
9:00.

Injuries arising from the crash are minimal.

The Brown County Sheriff's Department, the Kansas Highway Patrol and Town and Country EMS
responded to the scene.

Additional details, including the pilot's name, have not yet been made public.
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